
MASS SCHEDULE: JULY 24 - 30, 2017 A.D.

Mon.
July 24
[No Mass Scheduled]

Tues.
July 25
8:30 A.M.
Garnavillo Tower Living Center



Sisters of St. Francis of North Dakota

Wed.
July 26
8:30 A.M.
Guttenberg 



Ronald & Agnes McDonnell

Thurs.
July 27
8:30 A.M.
Guttenberg River Living Center



People of the Parish

Fri.
July 28
[No Mass Scheduled]

Sat.
July 29
VIGIL SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY


4:00 P.M.
Garnavillo
John Noga


5:30 P.M.
Guttenberg




Florence ‘Flossie’ Eilers [Months Mind]

Sun.
July 30
SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN TIME

8:30 A.M.
North Buena Vista  Rex & Bobby Ellsworth


10:00 A.M.
Guttenberg - Don Evers
VACATION TIME FOR PASTOR & DEACON - We will be leaving Monday, July 31 & returning Friday, August 11.  Heading out to Virginia City, Montana and then to Rocky Boy Indian Reservation near Havre, Montana. Fr. Richard Gaul has offered his services during this vacation time. In case of sickness or death his telephone is 252-1942 or cell phone 880-2898.

BAPTISM INTO THE FAMILY OF GOD & OUR COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

Sun.
July 30  Immaculate Conception of N. Buena Vista at

11:30 p.m.  Caleb Michael Ludovissy & Tyler Jordan Ludovissy, sons of Harve & Mandy [Backes] Ludovissy
THE NEXT FALL FESTIVAL COMMITTEE MEETING will be after the 10 A.M. mass on August 13th. The July 30th meeting has been cancelled.

WEEKEND OF ANNUAL CO-OP MSSSION APPEAL - We welcome Brother Craig Digmann of the Glenmary Home Missioners, who will speak at all the Masses this weekend on behalf of the home mission work of Glenmary priests (30), brothers (15) and coworkers.  Brother Craig, native of Scotch Grove, Iowa took his First Oath as a Glenmary Brother in May of 2008.  Having previously served in Glenmary’s missions in Waldron, Arkansas, Houston, Mississippi, and our newest missions in Maynardville and Grainer,Tennessee, he now focuses on Evangelism and Outreach ministries in Sneedville, Tennessee. This special collection is our opportunity to support evangelization in the home missions of the United States of America. Those who do not respond in today’s collection after communion can make their offering in a designated envelope next weekend.
EUCHRE TOURNAMENT – Eagle Ridge Independent & Assisted Living will be hosting a Euchre Tournament on Tuesday, July 25th.  The tournament will begin at 2:00 p.m. in the Eagle Ridge Dining Room with refreshments and prizes.  Please call Billee Jo at 563-252-2288 with any questions or to reserve your seat.

A LITTLE GOOD SOIL, “Some seed fell on rich soil…Matthew 13:8.” Can you imagine being part of the large crowd listening to Jesus preach the Parable of the Sower? I would wonder: Am I the rich soil that bears fruit? Or am I the seed that is choked by worldly cares, trials and a lack of roots? If I am honest, I can recognize all those weaknesses in myself. It’s a depressing thought.  But then Jesus says there is also rich soil. All it takes is a little. Then fruit is produced abundantly, up to a hundredfold! That’s all Jesus needs in us: just a little good soil. There is some of that in us, too, because God put it there. You and I are not perfect, but we are good enough. There’s a little good soil in us for the Word of God to bear fruit abundantly. The Parable of the Sower ought to inspire confidence. Jesus has sown his Word in us, and we will bear much fruit.   By Msgr. Stephen J. Rossetti

BASIC ASSERTIONS ABOUT THE BIBLE! Carefully searching for the meaning intended by the original author helps us avoid imposing superficial understandings on biblical texts. Contemporary biblical scholarship can help us better understand biblical texts by exploring the cultural background and the mind of the community from which biblical writings came. 

NEXT CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS MEETING will be on Tuesday, August 1st at St. Joseph, Garnavillo. A noon sack lunch is planned in the Garnavillo Park. The program is to view St. Joseph’s flower garden before going to the park.
IMPACT, “LAY FORMATION PROGRAM”, is now accepting applications for its 2017-2019 sessions. IMPACT is open to any adult who desires a deeper relationship with Christ and a greater understanding of the Catholic faith in order to further the kingdom of God. The next IMPACT begins in September of 2017 with members enrolling now. The monthly 2017-2019 IMPACT sessions will be held at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton in Hiawatha. Applications and more information are online at DBQArch.org. Deadline for applications is July 31, 2017. For more information, contact Mary Pedersen, director of adult formation for the Archdiocese of Dubuque, at 563-556-2580, ext. 298.
FREE DIABETES CLASSES - If you are a Medicare beneficiary living with diabetes or if you know someone living with diabetes, you don’t want to miss this opportunity that is coming to Guttenberg and the surrounding area. Telligen, the Medicare Quality Improvement Organization for Iowa, is offering diabetes self-management education classes at no cost. For more information, contact Billee Jo Hefel, Eagle Ridge Independent & Assisted Living at 563-252-2141. Sign up now to make small changes for big rewards!
HUMOR; Musical Thoughts -  A world without music would ♭ flat. Q: What do you get when you drop a piano?  A: A flat minor.

